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Greetings from the Commander

As I mentioned in the July newsletter the Veteran’s
Breakfast Club met on August 7 at Salvatores
Restaurant on Curry Rd. One of our legionnaires
attended and reported it was a wonderful way to
spend a few hours. He said the $12.00 breakfast
fee was well worth the great food that was served.
Some literature regarding the Breakfast Club is
posted on our bulletin board.

As we did last year, all food items collected
through mid-September will be donated to a
homeless veterans project. Our ALA president
will take all food donated for this worthwhile project.
Anything donated after mid-September will be for
the South Hills Food Bank to be distributed during
the holidays.

Our Bingo and burgers will begin again on 
Wednesday starting in September. Also, the SONS
will again be providing food for the Steeler games.

For God and Country I am
Jim Bach, Commander
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MONTHLY EVENTS
Legion Meeting  ............................Sept 4   7:00
Legion Riders Meeting  ................ Sept 5    7:00
Bingo Starts ............................... Sept 5    7:00
Entertainment Meeting  .............. Sept 6    6:00
SAL Meeting  .............................. Sept 6    7:00
Corporation Meeting  .................. Sept10   7:00
Steeler Game-dinner  .................  Sept16   3:15
ALA Meeting ..............................  Sept 24  7:00

   FRIDAY  KITCHEN  SPECIALS
 Sept 7  Philly Steak Sandwich
 Sept 14 Lasagna, salad, garlic bread
 Sept 21  Cabbage Rolls
 Sept 28  Stuffed pork loin, mashed 
   potatoes, gravy, rolls

TAPS
Post 712 would like 

to honor the
following fellow Legionnaires

who served their country, 
community and family:

Norval W. Lyle
Paul B. Sikorski
David J. Walters

YOU ARE NOT FORGOTTEN

Bingo starts on Wednesday,
September 5 and every 
Wednesday thereafter. 
Bring your friends for 
a night of fun and 
enjoy our Wednesday 
menu featuring $1.50 
burgers.

BINGO AT POST 712
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AUXILIARY CORNER
That time of year is here again. The ALA annual 
fl ea market is on Saturday, October 6th starting at 
8:00 AM. Start cleaning out basements and closets 
and bring items to the lower level at the Post. Baby 
clothing is acceptable, but no other clothing or 
furniture.

Thanks to all who attended the campfi re at 
Southwestern Veterans. They enjoyed having us and 
the members of the Post who were there with them.

The ALA is selling Sarris chocolate bars to benefi t the 
veterans. Stop and buy some for such a great cause. 
Only $1.00.

We are planning a trip to the Oakland VA Hospital so 
keep checking for the time and date. Next meeting is 
September 24 at 7:00 PM.

God Bless and protect our Troops.
Mary Ann Marunich
ALA President

For SALE now.
Get them get soon ! ! !

  THEY ARE
  GOING FAST! ! !  
      ONLY $1.00

Oakland VA Hospital
Check for the time and date.

FLEA
MARKET

Saturday, 
October 6th 
starting at 

8:00 AM
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The Riders had a run to the Flight 93 Memorial 
on August 19th to benefi t the Wounded Warriors 
Project. Kurt J. Lesker Co. came to us with an idea 
that turned out to be the most successful event 
the Riders have had to date. A special thanks to 
Kurt Lesker and company for their involvement. A 
moving wreath laying ceremony with a prayer from 
Mark Smith was held and everyone in attendance 
appreciated the sacrifi ces made by the citizens on 
that fateful day in 2001 at the memorial site. 75 
motorcycles and 10 cars ran smoothly through the 
scenic hills to Somerset and back to South Park 
to have a delicious dinner, American Auction and 
50/50. Thanks to all that came out, old friends new 
ones made.

Post 712

The sons are cooking 
again this year 

beginning September 16


